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The concert by the Lions 

on Monday 1st July was 

AMAZING! 
 

The parents were impressed by the 

skill shown and the number of songs 

they could play.   

We hope this experience has sown 

the seed of loving music and playing 

a musical instrument. 
 

 

Final Church Assembly  

of the Year 

This service was led by the Sea 

Otters and told us about crossing 

bridges and meeting the  

future with courage.   

This was especially poignant for our 

Year 6 children and Maria said a 

prayer especially for them. 
 

 

The sun shone, the sky was blue and FOBS raised 

around a fantastic £1900 for our school! 

 

BeltonFest was a brilliant event which was enjoyed by 

everyone.  A HUGE thanks to all members FOBS for 

their hard work, to DJ DaddyCool, and to everyone who 

helped to clear up after the event.  Mrs de Looze loved 

her leaving song ‘Stay’, written and performed by Sally, 

Bethany and Olivia.  She was also thrilled by the 

flashmob comprising of all the children dancing to 

Revolting Children!  Well done to Miss North for her 

choreography and for keeping it a secret from Mrs de 

Looze! 

 

Pantastic 

 

Thank you to all 
the parents who 
have logged in to 
WEDUC since last 

weeks’ 
newsletter. Next 
year this will be 

our primary 
method of 

communication 
with you so 

please do log on. 

 

 

 

The BeltonFest 

Bake a Cake award 

was presented to 

Ava in the Owls 

class.   

Well done Ava! 
 

We are very proud 
of our children 
who in spite of 
only being aged 
between 7 and 11 
years have made 
these 
performances of 
Pantastic truly 
memorable. 
Many thanks go to 

Miss North and her 

team for all their 

hard work with the 

children to put on 

this production. 

We appreciate her 

skills and 

enthusiasm and 

the children have 

thoroughly 

enjoyed the 

experience. The 

support from all 

the KS2 staff has 

been amazing and 

the scenery and 

props are 

spectacular! 
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Invitation to a Royal Garden Party 
On Tuesday there will be no school lunches 

as your child has been invited to a 

fun filled 

Royal Garden Party 
at school to celebrate the retirement of 

Mrs de Looze, who has been at Belton 

School for the last 22 years. 

End of Year Assembly 

Friday 12th July 9am 

Everyone is welcome to join us for our end 

of term assembly.  We will also say a 

farewell to our Year 6 children and to Mrs 

de Looze as part of this assembly.   

Refreshments will be served afterwards. 

 
 

We break up for our summer holidays on  
Friday 12th July. 

We start back on  
Wednesday 28th August! 

 

Moving Up News 
In the final week of term we will be 
preparing for next year and trying out 
our new classes.    The teachers have 
been meeting their new children 
around the school getting to know 
each other and if you would like to 
come and meet your child’s teacher 
then feel free to drop in and see them. 
 

Coming up 

School Lunch News 

End of Term  

 Summertime Special 

Friday 12th July 
Crispy battered fish 

or  

vegetarian option 

served in a box! 

Free for all KS1 children 

£2.20 for KS2 children 

 

 

Year 6 BBQ 
FOBS are arranging a special BBQ 

for Year 6 children and their families 
on Thursday 11th July at school at 

6pm.  Invitations have gone out to 
Year 6 families. 

 

Sports day 
Following the awful weather we are really please to 

let you know that Sports Day has been rearranged for 

Monday afternoon, 8th July at 1.30pm.  Please bring 

your picnic blankets and chairs and come and support 

the children.   
 

 

 

 

 

This is a non uniform day and we would like your child to come dressed as a prince or a 

princess or as a guest to this royal occasion. 

Your child will need a picnic packed lunch and a drink.  Please make sure they have 

sun cream, hats or jumpers depending on the weather! 

If you have a picnic blanket for the children to sit on, on the school field, we would 

appreciate them being brought into school on Tuesday morning with their names. 
 


